
Our brand-new Center is a medical
practice that incorporates an
integrative comprehensive approach
resulting in quality care for patients
who suffer from all types of
headaches, including migraine. 

Dr. Hope O’Brien and her caring staff
look forward to helping you heal and
get back to the life you love.  We look
forward to meeting and designing a
personalized plan that puts you in
control of your overall health and
wellness goals.

4565 Galbraith Rd. Suite A
Cincinnati, OH 45246

 hcohcincy.com
513.898.9400 or 844.909.HOPE

Headache
Center of Hope

VISIT US

Join us for our 

patient open house!
 Wednesday, August 4, 2021

4 pm-6 pm 

Gift Certificates Available 




